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No.1-836/2004-Tw/ (67
ANDAMAN & NICOBAR ADMINISTRATION
" Directorate of Tribal Welfare

Port Blair, dated the ';f October’2010
To

The Executive Secretary,
AAJVS, Port Blair.

Sub: Allowing vehicle to return the same day from Baratang-
reg.

Sir,

Please find enclosed herewith a copy of letter No. F.20(G-
I)/3-A/519 dated 22nd September2010 received from the
Conservator of Forests (HQ), Office of the PCCF, A & N Islands,
Port Blair on the above mentioned subject for further necessary
action.

e

Yours faithfully,

\ -
Encl: A/a - .
o
ﬂé Senior Research Officer

(CF: T2 letter 2010)
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